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December 2, 2011
Minutes


Present:  Brett Eberhardt, David Rohall, Eric Ribbens, Jacob Woodworth, Jeff Laurent, Dana Lindemann, Rafael Obregon, Miriam Satern and Scott Coker.

Approval of Minutes – Rafael approved the minutes taken for the November 4th meeting and Miriam 
seconded.  

FAQ’s page updates –
David handed out FAQ’s Page Change Summary.  Miriam suggested launching the FAQ’s page at the end of January along with a blast mail to let the university community know that it is there.  

Updates on Master Planning – 
Scott passed out a handout showing the WIU Capitol Renewal Liability and a list of Campus Projects, both recently completed and ongoing.  Scott reviewed the handout. 
· Dana asked Scott for an update on the Steam line and Scott summarized the progress and phases of the operation.

Decommissioned Dorms -
· There was a discussion of the decommissioned dorms including Lamoine Village, and Higgins.  Demolition schedules were discussed as well as possible salvage of plumbing and other recyclable materials.  This was followed by a discussion of what will occupy the space of the former dorms.
· Thompson will be resided.  This June Thompson will come offline for a year.  

Discussion -
–     There was a discussion of the current mold problems in Waggoner, and the current state of Currens.  This led to discussion of the new science building.
David went back to the Waggoner situation and would like to get the faculty’s thoughts to the President.  There were some suggestions about how to do this by other members of the committee followed by further discussion about the current issues in Waggoner that need to be addressed
· Eric informed the committee that the landscape architect is being selected and they are down to three candidates.

End of meeting



